## Memorandum

**To:** Planning Commission

From: Joel Pfundt, Principal Planner, 425-556-2750

Peter Dane, Planner, 425-556-2815

**Date:** April 29, 2011

**Subject:** Transportation Master Plan Bicycle Survey

The Transportation Services Division would like to invite the Planning Commission to participate in a public bicycle survey. The City is gathering the data as part of the Healthy Eating Active Living (HEAL) grant to support planning efforts for updating the Transportation Master Plan and the future pedestrian and bicycle action strategies. The survey will be open until the end of the day on Friday May 6, and has been sent out to a variety of groups including the Cascade Bicycle Club and the Greater Redmond Transportation Management Association. To participate, go to <a href="http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/bicyclingredmond">http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/bicyclingredmond</a>.